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SCHOOL NEWS

Well Done Year 6!!


Our Year 6 children have been absolutely 
brilliant this week, taking their SATs tests in their 
stride.  They had to tackle an extremely 
challenging set of tests but their resilience shone 
through and now they can look forward to their 
last few months at Etchells and the new 
challenges ahead!  My thanks to the staff who 
supported the test arrangements and those who 
helped with the SATs breakfast each day.

PTA Pyjama Day


Next Friday the PTA are 
organising a pyjama day.  
Children can come to school 
in their favourite PJs, 

onesies, dressing gowns, slippers 
(though please wear outdoor shoes to 
school - these can be changed into at 
break and lunchtimes).  We are asking for 
a donation of a children’s book - fiction 
or non-fiction - which is in good 
condition.  This will be used for one of 
our Summer Fair stalls in June.

Key Stage 1 SATs	 

Next week and the week after, we will be 
carrying out the KS1 (Year 2) SATs.  These 

are much less formal than KS2 and are done 
in small groups.  Attendance over the next 
fortnight is really important - please ensure 

your child is in school on time and every day.
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No Bank Holiday next week so we’ll see everyone on 
Monday morning ready for the last 2 weeks of this 
half term.  Where is the time going?!


Kind regards,      

Cathy Beddows and the Etchells staff

Do you speak Pashto?  



تـه پـه پښـتو خـبرې کـوې؟

We are in real need of a Pashto speaker to help 
us with a few translating jobs in our Early Years.  
This doesn’t need to be a regular commitment, 
we would like to be able to ask for a bit of 
support every now and again.   Please email 
eyfs@etchells.stockport.sch.uk if you can help.


RSE Parents Meeting	 


A reminder that we are holding the RSE 
Parents’ Information Evening on Tuesday 
next week.  Times are at 5pm and 6pm; 
please come to the school hall.  You should 
by now have returned a slip stating your 
intention to attend.  Please remember that 
this meeting is not for children. Anyone 
attending with children will be turned away.

EYFS Trip

Our EYFS (Nursery and Reception) enjoyed a 
fantastic day out this week, visiting the ice 
cream farm in Cheshire.  They had a great 
visit where the focus was to work on their 
gross motor skills by having lots of fun with 
water and sand in Honeycomb Canyon and 

everyone got a special ice cream treat.  🍦
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